
Be who God meant
you to be and you
will set the world

on fire!
                         

                         -St. Catherine of Siena

S T .  M A R Y ' S  C O U N C I L
O F  C A T H O L I C  W O M E N

Our Lady of Good Counsel,
our patroness 

Follow us:

All women of the parish are cordially
invited to join St. Mary’s Council of
Catholic Women. We meet in Sacred
Heart Hall on the second Tuesday of
the month September - May at 10:30
a.m. preceded by a rosary at 10:10
a.m. Each meeting includes a
speaker and lunch. Even if you
cannot attend the meetings, you can
still participate in our activities.
Annual dues are $20. 

For more information contact: 
Marge Scieszka, Membership Chair,
at mthwmn.47@gmail.com or 
Lori Grant, President, at
blessedmom864@gmail.com

You're Invited

St. Mary's Council of Catholic Women
P.O. Box 1505

Greenville, SC 29602

mailto:blessedmom864@gmail.com


Our women's council is structured in
concert with both the South Carolina
Council and the National Council of
Catholic Women. We have a board of
directors and three commissions:
Leadership, Service and Spirituality.
Within the Leadership Commission,
we have an organization sub-
commission. The Service
Commission includes the sub-
commissions of community, family
and international. The Spirituality
Commission includes the sub-
commissions of church and
legislation.

Our Structure

About Us
St. Mary’s Council of Catholic
Women has been serving our parish
since 1925. We are an affiliate of
both the South Carolina Council of
Catholic Women and the National
Council of Catholic Women. Multiple
St. Mary's Council members
regularly participate in the state and
national conventions. We serve our
parish and the greater community
through our volunteer work and our
prayers. We grow in our spirituality
and form lasting friendships. We
currently have approx. 120
members. 

What We Do
A partial list.....We host a fall
women’s retreat, the parish
Christmas Bake Sale and Bazaar,
St. Mary’s Lenten suppers and the
Mamma Mia! Spaghetti Supper. We
donate Boxes of Joy and Seafarer’s
boxes during Advent. We donate to
and volunteer with Our Lady’s
Pantry and Our Lady’s Closet
through Catholic Charities. We also
financially support the parish, St.
Mary’s Catholic School and several
other Catholic organizations in
Greenville and beyond including St.
Clare's Home. We provide an
annual scholarship to a St. Mary’s
Catholic high school senior.
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